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The raised height of the proposed new Windsor Bridge will have a massive impact on historic Thompson 
Square. The raised level of the road will destroy the  historic beauty of the Square.The proposed extra 
lane will  mean more traffic, especially big trucks, will use the bridge and so increase this already 
congested road. The proposed bridge must not go ahead. Please build another bridge to by-pass Windsor. 


